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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Phonics  

We have now taught the children all of the Set 1 letter sounds. 

The children will now be assessed to see which sounds they know. 

We will then revisit certain sounds and continue with other 

phonics activities.  

 

 

EURO 2024 

We started the week looking at a simple Powerpoint about EURO 

2024. We talked about the game of football and how it is 

played. We watched an old video clip of England v Italy and we 

looked at the football kits, the goal keepers, the 2 nets etc.  

We also looked at some of the flags of the football teams playing 

in the Euro’s and also looked at a world map to see where some 

of the countries are. We looked at the flags of England and Scotland (as they are playing in the Euro’s) 

and revisited looking at a map of the United Kingdom and looking where England, Scotland (and Wales 

and Ireland are).  

 

Book of the week 

Our story of the week was ‘Spinderella’ by Julia Donaldson. The story has 

a football theme which linked in well with EURO 2024. Spinderella the 

spider has a passion for football! She tries to play a match with her 

brothers and sisters but she doesn't know how many spiders should be on 

each team. Even worse, she can't count the goals! Luckily for Spinderella, 

her Hairy Godmother has a plan  

 

 

 



 

Maths  

This week we have been revisiting the numerals 1 to 5. The children also needed to 

use their fingers to make the numbers 1 to 5.  We also revisited subitising to 5. 

Subitising is recognising how many objects there are without counting them.  

 

 

 

Rainbow Challenges 

We’ve had a great week in Nursery. The children have been getting stuck in with 

enthusiasm when completing the Rainbow Challenges. This week the children needed 

to complete 2 challenges to receive a certificate. 

 

 

Coat and suncream reminder.  

We just don’t know where we are up to with the weather! Sunhats and suncream 

or waterproof coat. With this in mind please can you send your child into nursery 

everyday with a coat/waterproof jacket.  

Also as the weather hopefully gets warmer and sunnier please check the weather 

forecast incase you need to apply suncream ready for the morning nursery session. If your child is staying 

all day and it is sunny then we apply suncream at lunchtime.  

 

 

 

Next week 

On Tuesday the Nursery children will be taking part in a whole school football event. Please can you make 

sure your child is wearing suitable clothes for sporty activities including trainers/suitable footwear. The football 

event will be instead of PE.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

From The Nursery Team    

Mrs Berry                            Miss Stevens                      Mrs Rowland                                   

 



 


